
Swift Creek Elementary 
PTA Meeting Minutes 

May 13, 2014 
 

Jennifer Rose, PTA President, called the meeting to order at 6:00 in the gym.   

The minutes from April were reviewed and approved by Kim Partin and Linda Hatala; first and second 
motions, respectively.   

Treasurer 
Kim Partin reviewed the budget and supplied copies of the budget at the front of the gym.   
 
The following items were voted on during this meeting: 
 To use $500 from last year’s surplus, for the 5th grade end of year field trip to Jellybeans.  First 

and second motions by Kim Partin and Linda Hatala, respectively.  The motions passed.   
 To use $200 from last year’s surplus to help with a purchase of an additional laptop for the 

school (when combined with Grant money ($1500) and carryover from Painless Fundraisers 
($1500) from last year).  First and second motions by Ingrid Bowman and Dina Goembel, 
respectively.  The motions passed.   

 To use $300 from last year’s surplus for a NC PTA Conference.  We’d like to send 3-4 of our 
executive board members to this conference.  This money will cover the conference entry fee 
and transportation.  First and second motions by Ashley Huddle and Ingrid Bowman, 
respectively.  The motions passed. 

 To use $50 of last year’s surplus for Drama Club expenses.  First and second motions by Linda 
Hatala and Ingrid Bowman, respectively.  The motions passed.  

 
New Business 
 If you plan to attend the Chick-fil-a night, please remember the form.  The proceeds only go to 

our school if you have the form. 
 EOGs will be held the first week of June.   
 Spring Fling is May 28th.  The rain date is May 29th.  Please consider volunteering for this event.  

 
PTA President Induction 
 Dina Goembel, PTA President for the 2014-2015 School Year, introduced herself to the parents. 
 Jennifer Rose led the oath as Dina recited and was inducted into the role of PTA President of 

Swift Creek Elementary. 
 Dina talked about how many volunteers are leaving the school next year (due to 5th graders 

graduating) and parent volunteers are crucial to bringing all of the events and activities to the 
school.  Please consider volunteering because we need your help.  Please feel free to email Dina 
with any questions or input.     

 
Principal Report, Ms. Bradshaw 
Ms. Bradshaw thanked everyone for coming out.  It's been a great year and she is already looking 
forward to next year.  Please take a look at the PTA newsletter and make a note of the important events 
coming up.  Spring Fling is looking for volunteers, so please consider volunteering.  We also need 
proctors for our EOGs, but please remember that you need to be a registered volunteer.  Please note 
the testing dates and ensure your kids are here and ready for the tests.  Please take a moment to take 



the online survey as well.  It’s located on our school’s website.  A big thank you to Mrs. Huddle for the 
special 2nd grade concert we’re about to enjoy.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:20 and the 2nd grade concert began at 6:30.       
 
Our next PTA meeting will held on June 10th at Kim Partin’s house.     

Respectfully submitted by Ingrid Bowman, PTA Secretary 


